
Attention Linda Jackson, 

 

I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many 

reasons why I am excited for Midas Gold's project to come to life and I hope through my comments 

you will understand why. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the 

project. Estimate show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The 

economic benefits tied in with the environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the 

citizens who live in the surrounding communities, the state and the general population. 

 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit the Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for 

critical minerals and cleans up the environment. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Marcello Tamburrini 


